
Regarding HB 2493: 

With all due respect I oppose this bill. This is frivolous, wasteful, and redundant. There are already in 

existence, legal avenues to regulate, report and protect citizens from what is listed in the pages 

submitted. The true emergency our representatives need to focus on are  Covid-19 related issues. 

This is a flagrant, transparent and overreaching attempt for the State to seek yet more revenue and 

control of the people. I have no support for this bill. 

Sincerely, 

Shelley Hines 


